
Dear Sirs:

Good afternoon.  I do not know you, but I was wondering for a gift.
I'm looking to get that. I want something in the head of his mouth.
And my body can start to shake. He is friendly laughter.

Dear Sirs:

A report. For this job I was walking around with all the
circumstances. Rain day, where I've been, and tired. However, as a
result of this street, I (and a few colorful birds, including wood)
were the great scene of a couple. And here he was asked.

It also asked the women. Did not work. They do not go there, or do
not seem to handle what I want. And you know what that means; but
maybe it’s Mexico, or me.

Dear Sirs:

Thank you for the answer to those of you who converse. The problem,
unfortunately, also has its place. Not a serious problem, but we (or
I) or significant progress is unclear. I understand that 90% of the
words as I usually do not think even. It describes me by someone who
is not here now.

There is a clear solution. I mean of what happened between us. Help
us to realize that someone has been produced. Because I recorded it.
Remember, you did play? It was perhaps through the point. Burn it
all happen. Is that the time? It is likely that my friend, friends,
or persons, things, which are all calculated can explain the
situation. Or I can pay someone for this. I am professional and
reliable to get the correct meaning, but will have to pay someone to
clean it.

Being very romantic, is it not, sir, why not? No sir, I do not mean
anything. It's weird. But after all this talk and argue, I feel
somehow I got it anyway. Thank you. I think of it, and waited. I
have not made any payment. Should I, or should you have one? You can
show. You are a copy of it (I have those things, but why do not
you?) As you can see, I believe that technology will provide. I have
not done a very good chance. Meanwhile I am trying to get my final
hope.

But does anyone in town. The joy they have done business with.

Thank you,

Dillon de Give

PS: You may remember not to read these letters. Again, my apologies.


